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Information for WHS Clients from the MFDA Investor Protection Corporation  
 
The accounts of clients of WHS were transferred to Keybase Financial Group Inc. (Keybase) 
effective June 1, 2013. Most Approved Persons of WHS who handle client accounts have 
become Approved Persons of Keybase. If you have questions about your account, you can 
contact your financial advisor or the head office of Keybase. 
 
Keybase has prepared and mailed customer statements for the month end June 30, 2013. 
Former clients of WHS have been asked to carefully check their account statements to ensure 
the transfer of assets from WHS is complete. It appears that the vast majority of assets in client 
accounts were transferred in their entirety from WHS to Keybase. However, where it appears 
that may not have been the case or that there may be other discrepancies in client accounts, 
letters to the clients involved will be sent out by the MFDA Investor Protection Corporation 
(MFDA IPC) this week. 
 
If you are a former client of WHS who had assets remaining in your account and you did not 
receive a statement from Keybase and you do not receive a letter from the MFDA IPC by August 
30, 2013, please access the customer Proof of Claim Form at 
http://www.mfda.ca/ipc/WHStuart.html. 
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